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Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

The School Sports Council (students in Years 9 -11) with the PE Department are very excited to be organising 

a Colour Run Charity event at school for all pupils on Thursday 29
th
 March, School Field, 3.45pm start, 4.30pm 

finish. 

 

All pupils are invited to participate for fun and to raise money for Severn Hospice and the PE extra-curricular 

programme (to help pay towards transport for fixtures).  

 

The entry fee is £5 per pupil which includes the cost of pouches of coloured powder (pupils will be given 1 at 

the start). Runners need to supply their own white t-shirt. Proceeds will be split with 50% donated to Severn 

Hospice and 50% PE Department extracurricular programme.  

 

The nature of a colour run is that the runners all wear white t-shirts and throw coloured powder into the air over 

all the runners at the start, creating a colour cloud. All the runners get covered in powder. As they run there will 

be designated areas where additional colours are thrown at the runners by designated throwers. 

 

All runners are advised to wear old clothes and trainers for the event as the powders may stain clothing.  

 

After the run an area will be designated to ”shake off” the loose powder but we advise each runner has a large 

sheet or blanket to wrap themselves in before sitting in a car to go home. At the end pupils will not be allowed 

back into the school buildings and will need to make their way around school to go home. The school will not 

take any responsibility for damage to personal clothing or equipment including phones.  

 

The colour powder used at this event is all certified non-toxic and non – irritant to skin (conforms to EN- 71 -3 

standard). The bright coloured powder is produced using non – toxic pigments.   All runners need to be aware 

that the powder may come into contact with skin and eyes and there is a risk of inhalation. All runners take part 

at their own risks. Runners may want to wear goggles or dust masks/scarves. 

 

If you are happy for your child to enter please fill in the permission slip and disclaimer attached and return it 

along with payment (cheques made payable to The Corbet School) in an envelope to Mrs Simms or Mr 

Goodridge in the PE department.  

 

Things to remember:- 

 

Get entries in as soon as possible. CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES – THURSDAY 8
TH

 MARCH 

Wear a white t-shirt and old clothes 

Bring goggles, sunglasses, face mask 

Bring a sheet to wrap in afterwards 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs R Simms                                                          Mark Goodridge 

Head of Physical Education                                    School Sport Coordinator  



 

Headteacher Mr P N Adams BSc Pg Dip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE CORBET COLOUR RUN 

THURSDAY 29TH MARCH, 3.45 – 4.30PM 

 
To the parent or legal guardian  
 
By signing this Consent Form you hereby agree to permit your child/children to participate in The 
Colour Run at the Corbet School on Thursday 29th March. 
 
Your child will not be able to participate in the Event unless we receive this signed Consent 
Form. This form will be treated in the strictest confidence. Please let us know of any changes to the 
information you provide below.  
 
PERSONAL DETAILS OF CHILD 
  
Name:……………………………………………………….………….  Tutor Group:……………………… 
 
Please state any medical condition(S) 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………...……… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………….. 
 
 
Contact address and telephone numbers for parents/legal guardians:  
 
Emergency Contact 1  …………………………….. Emergency Contact 2 ………………………………  
 
Daytime tel no ………………………………………  Daytime tel no ……………………………………..  
 
Mobile tel no ………………………………………….  Mobile tel no ……………………………………….. 
 
CONSENT (please read carefully)  
 
I have read and understood the information given regarding the Colour run at The Corbet School. I 
hereby agree to my child taking part in the run.  
 
I will ensure that I make arrangements to collect my child from school at 4.30pm 
 
In particular, I understand that The Corbet  School accept no responsibility for loss, damage or 
injury caused by or during participation in the run. 
 
 
 
Signed ................................................................................ Date:……………………………………….... 

(Parent/Guardian) 
 
Please return with payment of £5 (cheques made payable to The Corbet School) in an envelope to 
Mrs Simms or Mr Goodridge in the PE Department. 
 
CLOSING DATE FOR ENTRIES – SLIPS TO BE RETURNED TO THE P.E. OFFICE BY 

THURSDAY 8TH MARCH AT THE LATEST 


